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Few details on Brown Co injury wreck
(KNZA)--Details are sketchy surrounding a Brown County injury wreck Friday
afternoon.

According to Brown County Sheriff John Merchant, the wreck was reported
around 1:15 in the vicinity of 220th and Raccoon Roads.

Merchant said Life Net helicopter transported the driver for hospitalized
treatment due to injuries sustained from the crash.

He said multiple emergency responders assisted at the scene.

No other details are available at this time.
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